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AMERICAN AIRLINES

100 PARK AVENUE + NEW YORK 17, NEW YORK

OFFICE OF April 2, 1952

SECRETARY

Mr, Amon G. Carter
Fort Worth Star-Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Mr. Carter:
The enclosed photographs were taken at
the luncheon following our Directors Meeting on

March 19th.

Thought you would like to have them.

Sincerely,
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;Nﬁohnson, Jr.
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